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November 30, 2008 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Carmel Olefins Ltd. has completed the pre-

registration of the monomers and substances related to its polypropylene resins 

commercialized under the name Capilene® and to its polyethylene resins 

commercialized under the name Ipethene®. 

The pre-registration was done by Carmel Olefins' Only-Representative (OR) 

Domo Polypropylene B.V., with compliance with Regulation (EC) No. 1097/2006 

concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and the Restriction of 

Chemicals (REACH). 

In line with CEFIC's recommendation, Carmel Olefins has decided not disclose pre-

registration numbers. The reason is that different numbers may exist for a given 

substance. Knowing the number alone will not offer any added value to the 

customer since it is not sufficient to guarantee compliance within REACH. 

 

 

We looking forward continuing our business with you, 

 

Sincerely, 

Oded Zilber 

REACH Implementation Coordinator 


